
8. Future Plans of Action for Next Academic Year 

The college has taken the following plans of action for the next academic year: 

1. The website of the college will be restructured to get into a complete MIS system in a course 

for two years’ time. The entire administrative system, accounting processes, library operations 

should be automated within this time frame. A new user-friendly look to be given to the college 

website. 

2. The teaching-learning process during the pandemic initially was disorganized. However, 

almost in no time the teachers started taking classes in online mode. But this led to usage of 

different platforms by different teachers, which was a problem for the students to run too many 

apps in their mobile and computing devices. Many such app consume much internet data, so 

this was also a problem to economically weak students as well as students residing in remote 

areas. In this situation the college administration decided to use, for the next academic session, 

a single online platform for all classes. Seminars, special lectures etc. in which the teachers 

can access through their institutional email-ids which are to be allotted to the teachers in due 

time. This plan is for narrowing the digital divide among students of different economic strata 

as well as to use the online mode to the fullest to overcome the difficulties in teaching and 

learning in the abnormal situation during the pandemic. 

 

 


